
May 5,2005 

National Credit Union Administmtioi~ 
Am: Mary Rupp, Secretaty of the Bmd 
1775 Duke S m t  
AI- VA 223 143428 

J am writingthisletterin~gardstotfmeproposed changesonthe Construction and 
Development lending regulation. Although, I have ody been an employee of Central 
Minnesota Federal Credit Union fbr 1 mil& 1 have seen it $rruw through the y m  that 1 
have been rt member there. I feel that the proposed chmges will ddnitely have a 
negative impact on the credit union and its members as 4 as our potatid members. 
Please reconsider your decision on this matter. 

Angela Harten 


